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To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm that School District No. 59 (Peace River South) is recruiting
volunteers on an ongoing basis to assist teachers in a variety of school activities with
children.

We are requesting that an RCMP Police Information Check and Vulnerable Sector
Check be completed for anyone who wishes to volunteer at any school in our district.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 59
(Peace River South)

PER:
ANGIE JOHNSEN
Executive Assistant to Superintendent
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